
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 
Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 
Rev. John Hague. Deacon 

Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £306.26 Loose Plate £74.84 Total £381.10 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

CAFOD Harvest Collection £340.95 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 23rd October 2011 
 

Saturday 22nd   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 
Sunday 23rd 10.00 a.m. Hassop Special Intention (PJM) 

Mass of 30th Sunday 

of the Year 

Monday 24th   9.30 a.m. Hassop F  R  E  E St Anthony 

Tuesday 25th No Mass in Bakewell Special Family Intention Feria 

Wednesday 26th   9.30 a.m. Hassop CSSp Intention St Chad and St Cedd 

Thursday 27th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention Feria 

Friday 28th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  CSSp Intention Ss Simon and Jude 

Saturday 29th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell F  R  E  E 
Sunday 30th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Mass of 31st Sunday 
of the Year 

 

Ministries weekend of 29th/30th  
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers B. Cain J. Burkey 
Readers V. Dooley, P. E-Murray C. Allsop, R. Burkey 
Welcomers D. Wilson Smith Family 
Flowers J. Molloy  
Counters     This week: CABG                    Next week: JNM   
 

Lots of thanks are due this weekend! We had the quiz 
evening, the AGM last Sunday and our ecumenical service 
last Sunday evening. The Parish Social Committee and 
helpers did a sterling job preparing for the quiz night and 
lots of thanks are due to all who it together including the 
Quiz Master, Rick Gooch. Our numbers were not very good 
– about 42 attended. If you have comments to offer about 
it, please let Sharon & Peter have them. Our AGM was held 
last Sunday morning immediately after Mass – thanks again 
to those who prepared it, participated in it and accepted to 
serve the parish community once more. About 20 
parishioners attended. The ecumenical service last Sunday 
evening was much appreciated by those who attended and 
thanks are due to the choir for helping us. About 30 people 
were present and thoroughly enjoyed refreshment time. 

 

October days are finishing but we still have - 
This weekend is World Mission ‘Sunday’ – with 2nd 
collection after Holy Communion, please. 
24th R E Group meets with Jane to prepare the Boxes of 
Hope along with other volunteers at 5.15pm in presbytery. 
This is the last weekend for donations to the Boxes. 
30th REMEMBER THE HOUR CHANGE NEXT WEEKEND. 
 

November dates for your diaries (in part) 

1st All Saints – a holy day of obligation. There will be 
Mass at 10.0am in Hassop and at 7.00pm in Bakewell. 
2nd All Souls Day with Mass at 11.30am in Hassop. The 
last time we had an evening Mass in Bakewell for this day 
only 3 people attended. If people would like to have Mass 
in the evening, please let Fr Hugh know and he will oblige. 
3rd at 7.30pm in presbytery, Frank Stone will give a talk on 
being a Prisoner of War and the Great Escape. Tickets 
costing £5 are available this weekend. Proceeds go to help 
parish rooms/office adaptations. 
5th Annual Mass for Deceased families/parishioners/friends 
at 11.30am in Hassop. All are welcome to attend. 
9th Parish SVP meeting after Mass 
19th Day for Catechists in Newark 
26th Christmas Fair in Bakewell Town Hall and preparations 
have already begun. Raffle tickets are available and, as we 
usually do, we ask some help towards the 3 cash prizes 

that are given out - £75.00, £50.00 and £25.00. The Fair 
will begin at 12.00noon and finish by mid-afternoon. 
 

27th 1st Sunday of Advent we have our own ecumenical 
afternoon/evening which is being put together by Roger 
and team and will end with a Taizé Service beginning at 
4pm followed by refreshments. You may be invited to help. 
 

£404.00 was raised from the quiz evening and this 
has gone towards purchasing the new cooker for the parish 
kitchen which cost £416.00 and which arrived on 
Wednesday morning at 6.45am!  Thank you, Fr Hugh!!! 
 

Parish Directory is being updated and forms are available 
to fill in. It is a most useful little tool to have at hand. It is 
meant to help our parishioners but regular visitors can fill in 
forms if they wish especially if they participate in parish life. 
 

Parish 100 Club winners last weekend were A. Keohane, 
G. Dillon and A. Howlings (at last!). We have 70 members 
at present and, to those who have already renewed 
membership, thank you and you have top marks! To those 
who have not yet renewed or have not completed their 
forms, you are now in the 6 – 7 group, not a very brilliant 
mark. Forms are available if you would like to join. 
 

Gift Aid Information: the parish has recently received 
from the Chancellor through the diocesan office the sum of 
£1,807.31p. Thanks again to the recently signed up new 
members and to all who use the gift aid avenues of 
support. Also, thanks to those who keep it all together. 
 

Parish Statistics: Last weekend we had 41 at the 
Bakewell Mass and 82 at Hassop – total 123. Last year we 
had 121 on the same weekend. This is the last weekend! 
 

Christian Aid are holding a stall on Monday morning 31st 
October at the Methodist Church, Bakewell, cakes, books or 
bric a brac will be gratefully received. 
 

Traidcraft Coffee Morning: Saturday, 5th November 
10.30-12 noon in the Newark, Bakewell Parish Church – a 
chance to view, purchase or order Christmas cards & 
goods. 

  

Sick and Housebound: We remember Carole Petts, 
Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Joe Burns, 
Cliff Mann, Michael & Shirley Plant, Chris Holmes and Mary 
Greensmith (Kate Howard’s Mother) and Deacon John. 
 

We remember at Mass all who have left this world in 
love and friendship especially our family members. We 
pray, also, for Sister Christine of the Presentation Sisters 
Matlock who died early last week and whose funeral takes 
place on Tuesday morning. May their souls rest in peace. 


